
January 2021 Parent 
Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

I hope you had a restful Christmas break celebrating the birth of Baby 
Jesus. We are praying for a wonderful, healthy start to 2021.  
 
Thank you so much for all who donated the hygiene products to help with 
the Advent Mission Project. They were used to help fill the stockings at 180 
Place, Star Gospel, and The Ronald McDonald House. 
 
 
Important Dates 

Jan 4th- Welcome Back! 

Jan 18th- Closed for MLK Jr day 

Jan 22nd- 4s New Year Celebration (more details to come) 

Jan 25th-29th- Re-enrollment period for currently enrolled students 

                                  

                                           Happy Near Year! 

                                         Blessings, Caroline  

 

 

 

 
          “In his heart a man plans his course,    
           but the Lord determines his steps.” 

         Proverbs 16:9 
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